Sobriety check 1in Incline
Village

The Nevada Highway Patrol, Washoe County Sheriff’s Office,
Sparks Police Department, and Carson City Sheriff’s Office are
planning a sobriety check point in Incline Village for the 4th
of July holiday.

In addition to the check point, additional officers will be
patrolling the area roadways throughout the weekend to look
out for impaired drivers.

NHP also urges drivers to wear seat belts and refrain from
using cell phones while driving.
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